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Notes from National 
 

  

We hope this message finds you healthy and safe during this unprecedented time. We here 

at AAPC have been fortunate enough to be able to safely support our membership as we 

transitioned to work from home at the end of last quarter. We want you to know that we are 

still here for you and available to help you with any questions or concerns. You can reach 

out to Customer Care or email us directly 

at: Paula.cushing@aapc.com or jamie.johns@aapc.com 

  

 

 

Helpful Hints 
 

One positive outcome, through the pandemic, is that we’ve been able to make the CPC 

exam available online. If you have employees waiting to test for their CPC, they can safely 

do so from their home by registering for the online option 

at https://www.aapc.com/certification/cpc/. Currently only the CPC is available to take online 

but stay tuned for additional options in the future. 
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